More COVID-19 financial relief announced for
affected SA businesses

The South Australian State Government has
announced further financial assistance for
businesses that have experienced a significant
decline as a result of ongoing COVID-19 restrictions.
It comes on top of the $3,000 emergency payments
announced during the recent state-wide lockdown.

The package will be jointly funded by the Commonwealth
and State Governments and will consist of:

« An additional $3,000 for employers and $1,000 for non-employing businesses that have
experienced a decline in turnover of 30% or more over a two week period as a result of trading
restrictions introduced from 28th July 2021; and

¢ An additional amount of $1,000 for businesses operating in the CBD, in recognition of the extra
impact on city businesses of people working from home.

There is also a new grant of up to $25,000 available for organisers of eligible events that have been
either cancelled or suffered a serious financial loss as a consequence of the July lockdown, or the
restrictions that followed up to 4th August.

Applications for this new assistance will open 13th August and will close on 17th October 2021.

If you need any advice or assistance with this, or would like to discuss how the ongoing
pandemic challenges are affecting your business, we're here to help. Please contact us.

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.

For further advice or information please contact us. Whilst this newsletter is issued as a guide, no
responsibility is accepted by Dewings for loss by any person acting or refraining from acting on the
material provided. The information enclosed should not be substituted for professional advice.

This information is not ‘financial product advice’ as defined by the Corporations Act. Taxation is only one
of the matters that you need to consider when making a decision on a financial product. You should
consider seeking advice from an Australian Financial Services licensee before making any decisions in
relation to a financial product.

You're receiving this email because you are a client or business contact of Dewings and have given us permission to correspond
with you by email.
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